
Morning Announcements 

                                                Wednesday, May 9, 2018    
  

1. Summer School registration ends tomorrow. 
2. The Rib Lake 5th graders will be doing a brat fry at the Cenex gas station this 

Saturday, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  Proceeds benefit the Dollars for Scholars 
Scholarship.  This is also a request for Culture of Champions to help out pumping 
gas at the same time.  The Cenex will also be donating a percentage back to the 
fund.  Come see what you can do to help this Saturday. 

3. Mrs. Anderson will be having a volleyball meeting for all girls interested in playing 
volleyball next fall tomorrow during activity period.  Please plan on attending. 

         
Lunch 

Corn Dogs 

 Baked Beans 

 Cauliflower 
 Applesauce 

 Peaches 
 


